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22 August 2009
The Chairman
Legislation Committee
Senate Legal and Constitutional  Affairs
Dear Chairman
MARRIAGE  EQUALITY  BILL
 
I have been informed by the Australian Christian Lobby that the Greens is trying to 
legalise homosexual marriage through a private Senator’s bill.  Being a Christian of

Kenmore Baptist Church,  as well as by belief, I would strongly believe marriage is the
union of a man and a woman. I fully support the commitment strongly held by both ALP
and the Liberal Party that marriage remaining the union of a man and a woman.
 
I strongly object to the Greens party’s attempting to legalise homesexual marriage

through a private Senator’s bill.

 
Please do not pass the bill and reserve the true principle that marriage should be the union
of a man and a woman.
Yours faithfully
Charles Cheng   BA, GCBS, ATMA,  JP (QUAL)
 
 
 
 




